






Petition from 22 Clarissa Residents Against Request from 
NYX9675 Yonge Ltd File # D01-18003 and D02-18013 

We the undersigned would like to express serious concerns about the 
proposed development requiring the amendment of the Official Plan and 
Zoning By-Law. 

Among our concerns are the height, the increased vehicular traffic, changes 
to the flavour of the community, obstruction of the views, diminished natural 
light and parking to serve th·e commercial uses fronting onto Yonge Street. 
Owing to the proximity of the proposed development to our existing building, 
we would like to object to the amendment. 




